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	 Every measure is being taken to ensure that there are 
no adverse impacts on any aspect of the environment in 
developing the Project.  The conditions of the planning 
approval and EPA licence will ensure that this is the case.

	 No untreated wastewater will be discharged from the 
proposed plant; wastewater will undergo the necessary 
treatment to meet the conditions of the EPA licence prior 
to being discharged 6km out to sea from Baldoyle Bay. 

	 The level to which the wastewater will be treated will 
ensure the water quality standards required by strict EU 
and national legislation can be achieved.  These include:

•	 EU Water Framework Directive, 

•	 Bathing Water Quality Regulations and 

•	 Urban Wastewater Treatment Regulations. 

	 This will safeguard the quality of the marine environment. 
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